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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Approve and execute a professional services contract with the consulting firm of Envicom Corporation (not a local
vendor) for preparation of an EIR for the proposed Preserve at San Marcos residential project for the period of June
24, 2003 through June 30, 2004 in the amount of $256,790.98.
[Enter body here.]
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